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Important Dates to Remember





February 28, 2008 Mobile Service Officer Van 


March 8, 2008 Chapter Monthly Meeting 


April 5, 2008 Homeless Veterans Stand Down














Chaplain’s Corner


George Roffe





The purpose of Christianity is not to avoid 


difficulty, but to produce a character adequate to 


meet it when it comes. It does not make life 


easy; rather it tries to make us great enough for 


life. 


                                  James L. Christensen
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DAVA


LADIES: 


There are several events coming up that will 


need our participation. February 28, 2008 10:00 am


– 6:00 pm, the Mobile Service Van will be at our 


chapter. Please tell everyone you know so we can 


help the area veterans in processing their claims on 


this date. April 5, 2008 is the Homeless Veterans 


Stand Down from 8 AM until 5 PM. We will need


volunteers to assist at the booth the DAV 7 chapter 


will have at this event. Please let me know of the 


times you can work. Lastly, March 14 - 16, 2008 is 


the DAV Fall Conference. All members of the 


Auxiliary can participate. If you would like to 


attend please contact me and I will provide the 


registration form for you. Thank you for all you do! 


Cindy Hansen Adjutant/Treasurer 


FALLEN COMMRADES


Thought for the Moment


Don’t confuse God’s patience with his 


final response 








From the Adjutant’s Desk


Michael P. Dover Chapter Adjutant





    There is a notion among veterans that if you are 


currently receiving care at the VA that you can submit the 


paperwork and file for compensation on the care you are 


receiving. This is only true if the care you are receiving was or 


can be traced back to your military service. Remember 


compensation is based upon injuries sustained while you were 


on active duty. If you have served your country honorably you 


may receive free medical care at any VA facility regardless of 


the treatment. If a VA doctor prescribes your medication there 


is an $8.00 co-pay, unless the prescription is for an already


diagnosed issue that is being compensated then it’s free. 


Another misconception is that the DAV is associated with the 


VA. The DAV is not associated with the VA, we are a non-


profit organization that exists to assist you. Our service 


officers are certified every year so we are informed of any 


changes in the VA system. They are veterans who volunteer 


their time; they are not paid for the free services that are 


provided for you. The next time you come to our office thank 


them for assisting you, they have taken time out of their life 


away from their families to ensure you get the best possible 


service. 





From the Commander’s Desk


Stuart L. Hansen Chapter Commander


Dear Comrades,





Harley Davidson’s 2008 Harley’s Heroes Tour has 


brought the Mobile Service Officer Van to our location. On 


February 28, 2008 from 10:00 am – 6:00 pm at the Veterans 


Information Center at 1000 Victory Drive you can come to 


submit your disability claim or appeal without an 


appointment. If you have made an appointment already with 


your local office you can still come to this event and be seen 


much quicker. However the last time the van has been in our 


area we had over 100 veterans show up, this means first come, 


first served. We are asking for your patience in this matter for 


I am sure you want the same quality of time spent with you 


that we will spend with all veterans that day. Our job is to 


make sure the paperwork is done correctly so there is less 


time waiting for a response. Please be sure you bring with 


you the following: 


- Claim number of claim already submitted (appeal) 


- Social Security Number 


- Military Medical Records (new claim) 


- DD 214 or authorized copy


We look forward to seeing you and serving you


























DAVA





LADIES: 





There are several events coming up that will 


need our participation. 





February 28, 2008 10:00 am


– 6:00 pm, the Mobile Service Van will be at our 


chapter. Please tell everyone you know so we can 


help the area veterans in processing their claims on 


this date. 


April 5, 2008 is the Homeless Veterans 


Stand Down from 8 AM until 5 PM. We will need


volunteers to assist at the booth the DAV 7 chapter 


will have at this event. Please let me know of the 


times you can work. 


Lastly, March 14 - 16, 2008 is 


the DAV Fall Conference. All members of the 


Auxiliary can participate. If you would like to 


attend please contact me and I will provide the 


registration form for you. Thank you for all you do! 





Cindy Hansen Adjutant/Treasurer








FALLEN COMMRADES




















Thought for the Moment





Don’t confuse God’s patience with his final response











